Palouse Patchers Newsletter September 2018

Meeting Date: Tuesday, September 4, 2018
Meeting Time: 7:00 PM
Meeting place: 1912 Building

The next Palouse Patchers meeting is Tuesday, September 4th at 7:00 PM at the 1912 Building in Moscow. Bring a friend! Invite a new-to-the-area person! Bring a U of I or WSU student to show them what we are all about!

Meeting Reminders:

- September and October's meetings are at the 1912 Center not the fairgrounds.
- Bring your dollars for Tool Time
- See Nancy Larson Powers to buy your tickets for Fall Festival and classes. The artist's website is annshawquilting
- Meeting host needed, see sign up info below

Latah County Fair - Karen Hagen

- Friendly reminder from Karen: All Palouse Patchers are encouraged to willingly sign up where they can to volunteer at the upcoming Latah County Fair and also to be sure to enter their beautiful quilts.
- Sign up to volunteer for your fair shift at https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090e4ba5ae29a2f49-20181
- Latah County Fair book can be found at https://www.latahcountyfair.com/p/fair/291 and the fair runs from September 13th through the 16th.
- Entering open class exhibits is Wednesday, September 13th from 3:00 to 8:00 PM. An image of the 2018 Quilt Show listing from the fair book is attached. A big thanks to Palouse Patchers, Grammy G's, Becky's Fabric, Stitches and Petals, Rosauers, and Coats and Clarks for sponsoring prizes for the fair.
- Palouse Patchers are encouraged to volunteer for at least one slot as part of our "dues". Reminder, there are no paid dues for Palouse Patchers. Instead, we volunteer at the quilt show and Latah County Fair and bake homemade cookies for the quilt show as our dues.

Can You Help? - Individuals or small groups needed to take one month and volunteer to set up/break down for a Palouse Patchers meeting. Sign up at www.SignUpGenius.com/go/4090E4BA5AE29A2F49-201819

Palouse Patchers Quilt Camp - Ann Frey

Camp update the new form is ready for quilt camp. Dates are October 10th thru 14th. Need all money and registration forms by September 26th. Looks like Chris will be there to do messages we will have a sing up sheet at the September meeting. The price is \$206.00. Ann new Email addresses is nanafrey2013@gmail.com. phone is 208 882-6217. Can mail in deposit or give to

Ann at the meeting or pay the hold price of \$206.00. Address to mail to: Ann Frey at 209 N Roosevelt Moscow Idaho 83843.

Fall Festival – Nancy Larson Powers

Twenty sixth annual Fall Festival will be Thursday, September 27 at 6:00 at Holiday Inn Express in Pullman. Please note change in location. Our guest speaker this year is Ann Shaw who is teaching the Ruth McDowell method of piecing pictorial quilts. Ann is a designer in her own right and is teaching nationally. Dinner tickets are \$32 and are available by mid-June at Stitches and Petals. Friday workshop is Flowers of the Gorge; choose from a poppy, iris, sunflower or trillium. Saturday's workshop is Chicken Challenge with choice of Gallus Gallus, Barnyard Queen, Quack, Ruddy Rooster or Curious Duck. Workshops are \$55 which includes lunch. Pattern purchase will be required and not included in fee. Please let Celia know which pattern you want when you sign up. Classes will be held at Palouse Community Center from 9-4. Workshops will stress choosing fabrics for your design, so sewing machines aren't required. You are welcome to sew if your piece is all designed and then you can then bring your machine in from the car. For more info, contact Nancy at thimblen@hotmail.com

4-H State Teen Association Convention Service Project Report - Mary Jean Craig

Thank you to all of you who donated and prepared fleece and helped at the service project: Celia Boland, Mary Davidson, Leslie Sprouse, Sue Scott, Mary Silvernale Shook, Nancy Richmond, Juliana Cheatham, Gloria Long, Joan Tozer, Lana Tout, Madeline Martin, Sandi Garcia, Nel Carver, and anyone else I forgot to include. And thank you to Lana Unger who donated a lot of fleece from her mother's estate. We ended up with 30 fleece blankets tied. Sue Scott picked 11 for CASA. We plan to donate some to Care Net of the Palouse, Sojourner's Alliance, Good Sam, and possibly to first responders. Mary Jean Craig

Thank You from Palouse Patchers, May 2018

Palouse Patchers, what a great dedication celebration we had at the Minard home. Such an enthusiastic welcome to the community was a wonderful way to greet Amber and her boys. Your beautiful quilts were truly a gift of love and kindness. Thank you from all of us at Palouse Habitat for Humanity. Thank You!!!

Community Share - Long Arm for Sale, Ann Swanson 208-669-2291. \$6000 OBO. See Palouse Patchers Facebook page for photos.

Mary Silvernale Shook, Palouse Patchers Newsletter volunteer silvershook@gmail.com
208-310-9561

Newsletter Information: Please send in Palouse Patchers newsletter items to patchersnews@gmail.com or silvershook@gmail.com. The newsletter will go out one week before the meetings. Contact for the newsletter is Mary Silvernale Shook.

Palouse Patchers website at http://www.palousepatchers.org
Palouse Patchers Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/pages/Palouse-Patchers/258911240821801